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May 18, 1997

Ms. Lisa Vitt

Archivist

Ronald Reagan Library
40 Presidential Drive
Simi Valley, CA 93065
library @reagan.nara.gov

Dear Ms. Vitt:

This letter is to again express my sincere appreciation for making available to me the Case Studies
from the Tower Commission. As you noted that there are other materials, specifically, all the
documents pertaining to the Case Studies for TWA-847, the Achille Lauro and Opening to China
which have not been made available to researchers yet. This letter will also serve as a request that
these documents be made available to me, pursuant to the terms of the Freedom of Information
Act, codified at 5 U.S.C. § 552. Given the distances, naturally, I am interested in obtaining
photocopies of these materials. Please inform me of their availability according to the terms of the

Freedom of Information Act.
Thank you again for your assistance.
Sincerely,

J
thody Wanis St.




